
Turbine Arrival  

Urras Energy was delighted to see the turbine components arriving by ship at Stornoway Harbour 

last week. They were unloaded between Wednesday and Friday and transported across to Baile an 

Truiseil as they were being discharged from the vessel. The Enercon installation team arrived in 

Lewis last Monday evening and commenced operations the following day. Installation of the two 

turbines will progress over this week and next and, if weather conditions turn out to be as 

favourable as the forecast suggests, each site could be completed within three days. Electrical 

cabling would be laid after turbine installation has been finished and that would lead into the 

commissioning of the turbines which  requires another Enercon team to visit the sites. 


